
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 2 October 2023                     October Newsletter 

Dear Parents,  

 

Thank you very much for attending the Parents-Teachers Meeting (PTM). A parent-teacher meeting is 

a perfect way to discuss the child’s progress, the best ways to help the child, and exchange insights 

and thoughts about the child’s developmental milestones and academic progress. I hope you have 

develop a strong bridge with the teachers to help your child/children excel. 

 

 

 

Management & Staff of  

International Preschool (East) 

Happy News 

West 

We want to share with you that Ms 

Atsumi has given birth to a baby girl. 

Let’s congratulate and send wishes of 

health and happiness to her new arrival. 

Children’s Day Celebration 

It is a special day for the children and we 

will be celebrating it on Thursday, 5th Oct 

2023.  

We kindly request that the children wear 

their favourite or comfortable clothes to 

school instead of uniforms. 

Special Programme 

 Drama performs by teachers 

 Games 

Special Lunch 

 Hamburger 

 French Fries 

 Crabmeat and Broccoli Salad 

 Clear Corn Soup 

Special Dessert 

 Vanilla ice cream with colourful 

sprinkles 

 

Family Fun Day 

We appreciate your contribution to 

the successful and enjoyable event. 

Despite the rain, everything went 

smoothly thanks to your support. 

Ohanashikai 

Please take note that we have changed 

the Ohanashikai date to    17 October, 

Tuesday. 

If you are interested to participate, 

please remember to submit your reply 

slip to the class teachers or fill up the 

Google Form, 

https://forms.gle/fYYLPztJMS8cnKoG6    

by 13 October, Friday. Thank you. 

https://forms.gle/fYYLPztJMS8cnKoG6


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wishing all the amazing children a happy 

children’s day! May your smile on your 

face never fade away. 

 

Happy Halloween 

Our Halloween Party will be held on 

Tuesday, October 31st. Children are 

welcome to dress up in their own unique 

costumes, but there's no need to spend a 

lot of money on expensive outfits. Hand-

made costumes or a simple Halloween T-

shirt will be just fine. (There is no dress 

code, and you can wear any comfortable 

clothes and it is not necessary to wear the 

uniform on this day) We'll have plenty of 

exciting games and treats (or tricks!) for 

everyone to enjoy. 

 

If your child has many accessories for 

their Halloween costume, please remember 

to let them bring along a recycle bag. It 

would be helpful if you could label all the 

items with names, as it can be difficult for 

us to recognise or identify them. Halloween 

accessories can often look very similar, so 

labelling will help us ensure your child's 

belongings are returned to them. Thank you 

for your cooperation. 


